
 

 

Caswell Dunes Owners and Residents, 
 
The area that we are allowed to park our Golf Carts and Bicycles for Beach access does not belong 
to Caswell Dunes, Inc. In fact, this property is owned by Caswell Beach Plantation, Inc. 
  
Like everyone, we were concerned about the parking situation in Oak Island and want to THANK 
the Caswell Beach Plantation for allowing us to update and post our new signs on their property 
stating that this was parking for Caswell Dunes and Arboretum Golf Cart parking only.  
  
Cars are not allowed to be parked in this area by Caswell Beach Town Ordinance and will be 
ticketed; HOWEVER, since this is considered Private Property, the Town cannot have vehicles towed 
that are parked illegally. 
  
250EC0009, 250EC0010, 250EC0011, 250EC0012 – Parcels are owned by Caswell Beach Plantation, 
Inc. 

 

 


